Lisa Driscoll

From: Marco <marco.a.cisneros@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2021 9:17 PM
To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: Support for measure X

Dear Lisa,

| am writing you to support funding for Measure X. Contra Costa county needs to help people in mental distress and
provide non-sworn personal to respond to homeless issues too. This funding is important and is needed.

Best regards,

Marco Cisneros
Danville

Thanks,

Marco Cisneros



